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Palo Alto Centennial 1994 
425 Bryant Street
Palo Alto, California 94301
Telephone 415 322 1994
Fax 415 322 0344

April 21,1994

Maria Elena Varela 
Raices de Mexico 
P. 0. Box 50101 
Palo Alto, CA 94303

Dear Maria:

On behalf of the Palo Alto Centennial 1994,1 would like to let you 
know what a fabulous job you and your group did for the birthday 
celebration last Saturday. It was an incredible afternoon. You 
certainly helped to give Palo Alto's first century a rousing sendoff.

Please convey my congratulations to all the members of Raices de 
Mexico. It was a lot of work and I hope they all had as much fun 
performing for a very happy and appreciative Palo Alto community 
as we did helping to organize the event. It was a wonderful success.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

Suzanne Voll
Consultant

enclosure

Yvonne Seiner
Executive Assistant



Ronald McDonald House

SO

Children’s Hospital at Stanford, 520 Sand Hill Road, Palo Alto, CA 94304 
(415)325-5113 FAX (415)325-9309

May 11,1994

Ms. Maria Elena Pacheco Varela
Raices de Mexico
804 Bell Street
East Palo Alto, CA 94303

Dear Ms. Varela,

Everyone at the House thoroughly enjoyed the Cinco de Mayo dance presentation. 
We appreciate your including us at the end of your long day.

Several of the mothers told staff members afterwards how they remembered doing 
the same dances as children and what good memories seeing your group brought 
back to them.

Please extend our thanks and appreciation to all who made the day special for us.

Sincerely,

Paul K. Lamson 
President
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"The house that love built?*
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1313 NEWELL RD. 
PALO ALTO 
CA 94303

415 329 2366

August 13, 1994

Javier Pacheo
Raíces de Mexico 
804 Bell Street
East Palo Alto, CA 94303

Dear Javier:

Thank you for being part of Cultural Kaleidoscope! Your participation was 
the key to our success. Cultural Kaleidoscope’s mission was to present a 
collaborative celebration to honor artistic and cultural diversity through the 
performing and visual arts. The performance added to the "Kaleidoscope," 
mirroring a rich cultural mix. We hope that next year you will again be a 
part of this event.

As you know, our vision was to raise $8,000 to be used toward the 
development of a cultural center for East Palo Alto. We do not yet have the 
final figures but we are hopeful that we have reached our goal.

Thank you for helping us realize a very successful Cultural Kaleidoscope.

Sincerely,

Myrtle Walker
Co-Chair, Cultural Kaleidoscope 
Palo Alto Cultural Center Guild

Carolyn Tucher
Co-Chair, Cultural Kaleidoscope 
Palo Alto Cultural Center Guild


